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13 May 2015 

 

 

 

John Harpley 

fyi-request-2706-d11246a4@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Ref: OIA 1365 

 

Dear Mr Harpley 

 

Thank you for your request of 9 May 2015 requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982, the 

following information: 

 

• Are there performance targets, for entry refusals into New Zealand to be met, by 

Immigration New Zealand staff at Auckland International Airport. 

• As per the Auditor Generals report dated 2008/2009, have all Immigration New Zealand 

staff at Auckland International  Airport signed their code of conduct and been trained in 

its use thereof. 

• When did it become policy for Immigration New Zealand to criminalize family members 

coming from overseas to stay with family, legitimately, that when asked during their 

interview if they would at anytime look after the young child in the family home at all, it 

is deemed work and therefore grounds for refusal of entry. 

• Have all the recommendations in the Auditor Generals Report of 2009 been adopted by 

Immigration New Zealand. If not, which ones have not, and why not 

 

Your request is being processed in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982. If you have any 

enquiries regarding your request, you may contact us via email at oia@mbie.govt.nz or 

 

Alan Witcombe 

Manager, Ministerial Services 

Organisational Strategy and Support 

Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 

PO Box 3705 

Wellington 6140 

 

Your requests were transferred to the Ministry and received on 12 May 2015 and a response will be 

sent to you as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Alan Witcombe 

Manager, Ministerial Services 

Organisational Strategy and Support 


